From: ]

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: September 12, 2017 4:11:19 PM

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 1:07 PM

To: registrar

subject: Letter of Comment - ||| GGG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Dean Hoisak

-- Phone --
-- Company --
-- Address --

-- Comments --

When are all these shell games going to end?.. The Fair Hydro Act is just offsetting the cost of
electricity to future generations.. Why then are they asking for rates and fees to be increased? The
system is broken with so many players with their hands in the power grid. | would like to see Hydro-
One cut their own costs first by cutting million dollar salaries and eliminating redundant positions within
the corporation. They can also streamline their operations to reduce waste. One thing that also irks
me are the hydro crews sitting at Tim Hortons for an hour at 8am, then back there again at 10am and
12 noon.. | realize that infrastructure needs to be upgraded to allow for future growth of land
developments, but these costs need to find another funding source, other than continually raising our
costs. | am also concerned about these rising hydro costs driving medium to large sized industries to
leave the province.

Enough is enough! I am NOT in favour of any more increases. Let Hydro One and others find other
ways to fund these upgrades.

-- Attachment --
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